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        Monday 24th March 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
We are planning to take Owls, Goslings and Skylarks class to High Lodge, Thetford on Friday 
2nd May 2025 as part of our Understanding the world, Science and Geography learning.    
 
To cover the cost of the coach we are asking for a contribution of £8.80 per child, the 
Friends of Gooderstone are kindly subsidising the cost of the coach parking for a day.  Please 
pay for this trip through Arbor (trips section). If your child receives Pupil Premium funding 
the school will cover the cost of this trip.  
 
The trip will take place during the normal school day but it would be helpful if your child 
could be in school promptly so that we are able to leave school by 9.15 a.m. The children 
will be back to school by the end of the school day.  
 
Your child will need to: 

• dress appropriately for the weather (sun hat and sunscreen if sunny/waterproof coat 
if wet).  

• wear normal school uniform, with suitable shoes. You may wish to wear 
shorts/leggings rather than a skirt as we will be using the play equipment. 

• bring a water bottle. 
• bring a packed lunch and drink (no glass bottles, fizzy drinks, chocolate bars or 

products containing nuts please).    

If your child does not usually attend Goslings on Friday 2nd May 2025, we welcome you to 
meet us at High Lodge at 10am to join in the day (for these children, parents/guardians will 
need to stay to supervise). Please let us know if you would like to do this and we will 
arrange a meeting point.  
  
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Chisman, Mrs Cross & Mrs Buckley 
Owls & Goslings Teachers 
Skylarks Teacher 

http://www.churchsidefederation.norfolk.sch.uk/

